MINUTES

SABETHA ZONING AND PLANNING COMMISSION

June 6, 2019

A meeting of the Sabetha Zoning and Planning Commission was held at the Sabetha City Hall on June 6, 2019. Board members present were: Jerry Johnson, Lynn Hartter, Shannon Stapleton, Matt Heinen, and Scott Krebs. Also in attendance were Steve Lacasse, Doug Allen and Bill Shroyer.

Shannon Stapleton opened the meeting at 7:06 p.m.

Steve Lacasse, Bartlett & West Engineering, presented a preliminary and final plat for the proposed Apostolic Christian Home Subdivision to the Board for their approval. Discussion followed with Steve Lacasse answering questions on utilities and sidewalks with in the subdivision. Scott Krebs made a motion to approve both plats and send them to the City Commission for their approval. Matt Heinen seconded the motion. The motion carried 5-0.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:13 p.m.